YMS - COVID-19 POLICY

As COVID-19 becomes a part of our daily lives, we continue to strive to keep our players, coaches, and
families healthy while participating in YMS activities. It is critical ALL PARTICIPANTS are open and honest
about their or their player’s health in order for all kids to remain safe and continue to play.

As we move forward, we trust that families will make decisions about their player participation based on
current guidelines set forth by the Bucks County Department of Health, the PA Department of Health, the
CDC, and their child’s school and health care professionals. As such, it is no longer necessary to notify
YMS of an exposure or positive case. YMS would expect that if it is determined that your player cannot
attend in-person school due to a Covid-19 positive test or exposure, you would not participate in training
or gameplay. Should someone in your family become symptomatic, please decide as a family, using the
above guidelines, when your player should return to play. Any players participating in a tryout or
evaluation should do the same. We trust that visiting clubs will follow their own club recommendations, in
alignment with the CDC guidelines.

As a community, we must be flexible. Our club policies and specific plans will be updated as necessary.

For questions: Please contact admin@ymssoccer.net or vp@ymssoccer.net




